

Rise Park Primary and Nursery School Head Teacher: Mrs Karen Slack B.Ed.Dip.Ed Bestwood Park Drive West

Rise Park Nottingham NG5 5EL

Tel: 0115 915 3775 Fax: 0115 915 3776 admin@risepark.nottingham.sch.uk www.riseparkprimaryschool.co.uk



Sun Safe

Dear Parent/Carers,

The summer is on its way and we are all looking forward to spending lots of time outside. We have been talking to the children about playing safely in the sun. We would kindly ask that children bring a sun hat to school every day.

We also ask that all children wear sun cream to Nursery which is applied before they arrive, as this offers protection during the session.

As part of our work to educate the children about sun safety we have sun cream dispensers in Nursery. Each dispenser contains a fully tested F30, 4 Star sun lotion. A list of the sun lotion ingredients is available if you wish to see this.

We are going to encourage the children to reapply a small amount of lotion to key areas during the Nursery session. We will also reapply before lunchtime for the full time children. This will be for their face, neck and arms.

This is not replacing the first full application of the day which is put on at home. We will not be able to do this in school.

Our main aim is to educate the children about sun safety and the importance of re-applying as well as recognising other ways to stay safe, for example, hats, water bottles and staying in the shade. The school will not be held responsible for any child who gets sunburnt due to lack of sun cream

If your child is allergic to sun lotion or you do not want your child to apply this sun cream, please let a member of our Nursery team know and it will be logged.

Many thanks for your continued support and by working together we can help all our children stay safe in the summer months.

Yours sincerely,

Carole Morledge

Early Years Nursery Teacher



















